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I have had the great pleasure of volunteering at Chimtimony for best part of last year. 

I have donated to Chimtimony frequently because it's a worthwhile cause. Albany 

and the surrounding area NEEDS a place as wonderful as Chimtimony to care and 

rehab animal's who are in need of this service. The staff personnel are nothing short 

of amazing. They care for the well-being of ambassadors and they care for fellow 

employees / volunteer workers. I have been an eye witness to the fantastic events 

that have educated All people from all walks of life to the importance of caring for 

these ambassadors. Thank you all at Chimtimony for being great stewards in Oregon 

for the care of injured wildlife. I totally support this cause! 


